
 
 

 

 

Hello Lowell Families,  

We are well into our first quarter of school and settling into our routines. Students are 
making great progress this year.  

Unfortunately, we are getting into cold and flu season. While students who are positive 
for covid do need to stay home and follow current protocols, students who have any 
communicable illness, fever, vomiting or diarrhea, need to stay at home as well. We 
want all our students healthy and able to learn.  

Lundy Elementary will be participating in the Great Oregon Shake Out on Thursday, 
October 20th. This will include an earthquake drill immediately followed by a fire drill. 

Self-manager applications will be sent home on Monday, October 17, with our Lundy 
students. Be sure to talk to your student about the possibility of earning a badge! 

Lowell Jr/Sr High will be holding an assembly on Thursday, October 20, featuring a 
Lowell graduate and Green Beret, currently working on a landmine removal project in 
the Ukraine.  

On November 17, at 5:30pm, Lowell School District will be hosting a parent education 
and empowerment class around the books, The Explosive Child, as well as, Love and 
Logic. We will also introduce our new Social and Emotional Learning program, Kognito. 
Families can attend online, or in-person. For those attending in-person, dinner will be 
served, and childcare provided.  Registration will be open soon and those who RSVP will 
receive free copies of each of these books. Stay tuned for additional information. 

Are you or anyone you know looking for employment? Check out the Lowell School 
District employment opportunities at https://lowell.tedk12.com/hire/Index.aspx. We are 
currently in need of bus and van drivers. You do not need to hold special licensure; we 
will train! 

Stay safe, healthy and kind! 
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